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Thank you for listening to my testimony in opposition to LD 1454 An Act To Prohibit
Untraceable And Undetectable Firearms. 
Seeing as I seemed to be the only person testifying who had first hand knowledge of 
3d printed firearms, and likely the only person there who owns a 3d printer, I was 
very disappointed that I received very few questions.
If you would like some insight into the craft-built gun community, or the technology 
related to them, I would very much like to answer any questions you might have.  
These decisions must be made with cold hard facts.
-Mark Coitrone


